
North  end  marijuana
dispensary  plan  to  be
presented to City Council on
Thursday
Edward Sylvia Jr., a real estate broker and attorney, sent a
letter to the New Bedford City Council detailing a plan to
open a marijuana dispensary on Church Street in the North End
of  New  Bedford  behind  Brodeur  &  Sons  Heating  and  Air
Conditioning  and  across  the  Street  from  Palace  Pizza  on
Tarkiln Hill Road.

The letter is being presented as a communication by Council
President Linda Morad in this Thursday’s 7pm City Council
session and is referred to the New Bedford Special Committee
on the Licensing and Zoning for Cannabis.
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